
June 30, 2021

Lawrence SpottedBird
349 Meskwaki Road
Tama, IA 52339

Dear Larence SpottedBird,

LTD Broadband was recently selected in the Federal Communications Commision’s Rural 
Digital Opportunity Fund (RDOF) Auction to build fiber to the home. Part of the area we were 
awarded to bring fiber to the home was part of the Meskwaki Nation tribal land. 

I previously reached out to Mike Denbow to discuss how to handle tribal permitting, but he 
did not provide a mechanism to do so.  The Iowa Utilities Board (“IUB”) has required us to 
provide you with a copy of our IUB application to expand Eligible Telecommunications Carrier 
designation, which will provide additional information.

We remain very commited to bringing fiber to the home and if you would like to futher 
conversations and speak about permitting and how to make that happen we’d love to talk.

Sincerely,

Corey Hauer

(507) 369-6669 | www.ltdbroadband.com 
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